
 

 

           
MINUTES OF THE  ANNUAL PARISH MEETING  

OF WEST DOWN PARISH COUNCIL 
HELD AT WEST DOWN PARISH HALL ON 3rd MAY 2017 

 
Present:  Cllr C King (Chairman), DCllr M Wilkinson, Cllrs S Ayre, R Drew, F Hookway, K Oades 
and S Squire.  
 
The Chairman opened the meeting at 7.00pm by welcoming the members of the public present. 
 
1.   Apologies.   Apologies were received from CCllr A Davis and DCllr P Barker, PCSO P Grantham 
and Cllr R Watts. 
 
2.   Minutes of the last Meeting.  The Chair summarised the previously approved Minutes of the last   
      APM held on 4th May 2016. 
 
3.   Questions from the Public.   The Chair invited questions from the Public. 
 

a.   Mr D Ayre – spoke on a number of subjects: 
 

(1)  In previous years he has complained about the condition of the ‘main drag’ road from 
The Square to The Triangle, which has now recently been resurfaced, for which he gave 
thanks. 
 
(2)   Following on from the resurfacing of the road, white lining of junctions and signs by the 
school have now taken place but he was disappointed that the white lines outside Quicks 
Tenement had not been re-instated. 
 
(3)   There are still cases of fly-tipping occurring, especially in the area by Crackaway Barton. 
 

There being no further business, the Chairman closed the meeting at 7.20 pm. 


